
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

                  
                                               

  Principal’s Message   
 

“The Lord will bless his people with peace.” 
Psalm 29:11 

 

As we start the month of November we think of the Freedom that the many men and women fought for 
so that we, in Canada, could live in a free country.  Bless all people, give them wisdom, understanding and 

courage to say and do the right thing.  Dear Lord, help us in all of our decisions, so that we may have peace in 
our classrooms, playground and at home. 

 

It is important for all the children to remember Peace begins with each and every one of us; it is how we 
treat others, how we show others respect, and how we solve problems.  Peace begins with each one of us and, if 
we all made an effort to bring Peace to our day, we will influence others to do the same.  We all can have this 

positive influence on the people around us, making our day and world a better place. 
 

Mrs. Yorski is on a medical leave. Please keep her in your prayers. 
 

Student led conferences will be happening on November 2nd and 3rd.  This is an excellent opportunity 
for the students to share with their parents what they have been learning and to set goals for future learning.  

We look forward to our families see our learning progress at school this year. 

 
                                                                     God Bless, 

 
                                                                      Miss J. Gilbert 
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November 2017 Newsletter 

Congratulations to our newly elected members of 
St. Gerard Student Parliament for 2017/18: 

 

  PRIME MINISTER:   reann    DEPUTY PRIME MINISTER:  lia  

    PARLIAMENTARY SECRETARY:   marzellus  

 
MEMBERS OF   Grade K-4   Grade 5  Grade 6             Grade 7   

PARLIAMENT:             Gabriela  elena         Ricky                sadig 

      Christopher  andrea  ambrei 

mailto:stgerard@shaw.ca
http://www.stgerardschool.net/


REMEMBRANCE  DAY 

ASSEMBLY 
 

will be held on 
 

Friday, November 10th  
at 11:00 a.m.  

 
Everyone is welcome to attend. 

 
Cadets, Brownies, Girl Guides, Beavers, and 
Scouts may choose to wear those uniforms 

on November 10th. 

~  Lest We Forget ~     
 

 

         
 
 

      
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
  

  Storm Volleyball    

 

Both of our Storm volleyball teams continue to show promising 
progress as we approach the midway point of the season. The girls sit 
with a record of 3-0, while the boys are 2-3 (as of press time). Both 
teams have shown great improvement from when they started and that 
is a testament to both our coaches and students. 
 
 
Good luck to both teams!  For up to date scores and standings, you 
can check out the website www.mcsaa.ca. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

For up-to-date results and standings, visit:   www.mcsaa.ca 

Student-Led Conferences ~ Nov 2nd & 3rd 
 

The conferences are mandatory ~ interview forms were sent home 
with your child. Teachers have scheduled appointments, and Parents 
will have received their confirmed times.       

If you have not received your confirmed appointment time slip, 
 contact the School Office. 

REMINDER TO STUDENTS & PARENTS 
 

Students who wish to stay at school to watch any sporting events, must 

have a written permission note from their parent.  Please do not phone 

the school office with “verbal” permission.  If students do not have a 

written note, and are not picked up at 3:30, they will be sent to the 

After School Program to wait for their ride – and parents will be 

charged for this service.  If your child is a “School Bus Student” – you 

must also contact Mrs. Wong to notify her. 

BEFORE & AFTER SCHOOL PROGRAM 
 

There will be NO after school program available on 
Friday, December 22nd.  This is the last day of school before 

Christmas Break – and the children will be dismissed at 
2:25 p.m.  Please ensure you make arrangements to have 

your child picked up at 2:30 on that day. 
 
 

 

SCHOOL BUS FAMILIES:  please be aware,  

    the bus children will be dismissed at 1:25 
    on December 22th.  Please be prepared to pick 
    up your child at his/her  school bus drop-off 
    site approximately two hours earlier than the 
    regular time. 

 

Facebook/Twitter 
Account 

 
St. Gerard school is 

excited to finally be on 
Facebook and Twitter. 

To get up to the moment 
information on school 

activities and 
announcements please 
like us on Facebook at 

https://www.facebook.co
m/St.Gerard School/ 

and/or follow on Twitter 
at https://twitter.com/ 

school_gerard. 

DO YOU HAVE  LEFTOVER  

HALLOWEEN CANDY? 
 

DONATIONS OF HALLOWEEN CANDY 

WILL BE ACCEPTED AT THE SCHOOL 

UP UNTIL NOV. 3RD
 AND THEN 

DONATED TO A DROP-IN CENTRE. 
 

http://www.mcsaa.ca/
http://www.mcsaa.ca/


PANCAKE BREAKFAST 
(St. Gerard School) 

 
Saturday, November 4, 2017 9:00 a.m. – 11:00 a.m. 

 
St. Gerard Staff will prepare and serve you breakfast 

(pancakes, ham and juice or coffee), for only $8 a ticket at 
Café St. Gerard in the school gymnasium. 

 
What a great way to support the school and have a 

wonderful breakfast! 
 

All are welcome to attend. 
 

Tickets must be pre-purchased from the school. 
Order Deadline : November 01, 2017 

 

 
                 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 
 

     

            
 
   

St. Gerard School 
 

2017 
 

Christmas Concert 
 

Wednesday, 
December 20th 

 

Volunteers will be needed! 

More information will follow 

 

                  

               LOST & FOUND 
 

Please encourage your children to check the “LOST & FOUND” 
bin at school for any items they may have misplaced.  Items 
that are not claimed at the end of each month are donated to 
a needy organization.  
 
REMEMBER ... your child’s belongings & clothing should be 
labelled with their name.  If items are labelled they can be 
returned to their owner! 

        

            PEROGIES FOR SALE !! 
 
 

St. Gerard “Perogy Pinchers” make and sell perogies (cheese/potato) every 

Wednesday morning in the Church basement.  We are extremely grateful for their 

yearly generous donation towards the School’s Bursary Program – and gladly support 

this project! 

 

All large orders (10+ dozen) should be 

pre-arranged by contacting Andrea at 

667-2103; otherwise, call 667-3003 on Wednesday morning to place your order.  

($4.00 /dozen) 

 

*  The Perogy Pinchers are seeking volunteers from the School Community to assist 

them with their weekly “pinching”.  Volunteers earn credit dollars towards their 

family’s 2018/2019 tuition fees.  If you would like more information  

call the School at 204-667-4862 

 

SAVE THE 

DATE 

“Peak of the Market” 

FUNDRAISER 
 

Peak of the Market forms 
will be sent home 

Monday, November 6th 
with orders due by 

Monday, November 13th. 
Delivery details will 

follow. 

 

On Sight Eye Exams have 
over extended themselves 

and they will not be 
coming to our school to do 

vision screening. 
 

We apologize for the 
difficulties and 

inconvenience that causes 
to your family. 



  
 

    
          

   

.HOT LUNCH NEWS 
 

Books of lunch tickets are sold from the 
School Office. 

Please send either cash or cheque payable 
to St. Gerard Hot Lunch for $37.50 in an 
envelope with your child’s name and grade.  

 
Also, a reminder that correct change for 
daily hot lunch would be appreciated. 

 
Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

ST. GERARD SCHOOL BUS INFORMATION 

 

PARENTS/GUARDIANS: If your child(ren) will not be using the school bus, please phone  

Mrs. Wong at 204-981-3502.  

   

In the morning, please call between 7:00 a.m. and 7:30 a.m. 

If there is no answer, please leave a message as Mrs. Wong may be driving  

at the time you call. 

 

If you do not require the bus in the afternoon, please ensure you have sent a note 

to your child(ren)’s teacher to let them know not to dismiss with the bus students. 

 

If you have any questions/concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school office.  

Thank you very much for your cooperation in keeping our bus riding students safe. 

 

 

 
Thank you to all families 
who saved labels from 

Campbells over the years. 
Campbells Labels for 

Education is coming to an 
end this November. We 

are unable to accept any 
more labels after Nov. 30. 
Also, thank you to all who 
have volunteered with the 

counting. 

YEARBOOK UPDATE  

 
We need to sell 30 yearbooks by November 3rd 

Sold to date:  16 
 

The Yearbook Committee needs 30 books ordered 
and paid for by that date so that means we need to 
sell an additional 14 yearbooks.  Production costs, 

time and effort are not feasible unless we can 
reach that number or there will be  

no yearbook in June. 
 
 
 
 

 
SHOW & SAVE UPDATE 

 
The first fundraiser of the year was a great 

success. We sold a total of 213 books. 
Great effort everyone! 

 
 
 

 

Just a reminder that the school is 
collecting TABS FOR WHEELCHAIRS. 

We are also collecting batteries and 
markers for recycle. Please call the 
office for details. 



 


